

21st October 2016 NEWSLETTER Burton Leonard Church of England (VC) Primary School

Email: <u>admin@burtonleonard.n-yorks.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.burtonleonard.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>

Telephone: 01765 677412



Diary Dates

21.10.16 - Break up for half term at 3.30pm School reopens 31.10.16

22.10.16 - Pumpkin Parade 3pm-5pm Village Hall

31.10.16 - Flu vaccinations Years 1,2 and 3

1.11.16 – Individual school photos at 9am

3.30pm - 5pm - Open book evening - come along with your children and they will share their work with you!

2.11.6 - Whole school fire safety talk and fire engine visit

3.11.16 - Mrs Tordoff-Leaver talking about her world of work

4.11.16 - Performance poetry 'Bonfire' theme; Toddler library at 12.30pm
Pupil Voice Conference in Harrogate for 4 pupil representatives

7.11.16 - Helen Day Collective Worship

9.11.16 - FOBLS meeting at 3.30pm

15.11.16 - Year 6 parents assessment information evening

18.11.16 - Sponsored Spell Pyjama Day

FOBLS Class 2 Cake Stall

19.11.16 - Dance Club performing at the

York Dance Festival - good luck!

25.11.16 - Class 1 and 2 Design Technology Day with Betty's making bird feeders

26.11.16 - Classes 2 and 3 singing in the

Village Hall for the Christmas Fair 2pm

Inspire, Believe, Respect, Achieve Together We Shine

Well done this week to:

Class 1 - for working really hard, giving everything a go and trying your best

Class 2 - for putting in maximum effort in maths
Class 3 - for being superb ambassadors for our school
at East Barnby Outdoor Education centre, for giving all
new experiences 100% and getting out of the
residential what you put in!

Thank you to Mrs Heys and Mrs Whild for taking our Years 5 and 6 children away for a week to East Barnby. Thank you to our wonderful Library Grannies, Mrs Copsey, Mrs Branton and Mrs Riley for supporting reading in our school.

'Groups of 8'

Our musical experiences are moving ahead at full steam! We have a wonderful selection of guitar players, flautists, trumpeters, clarinetists and saxophonists. Many thanks to Mr Hills and Mr Timmins for their enthusiastic teaching. The children are enjoying this exciting opportunity and will be performing later in the year.

Class 1 Bake Sale

A grand total of £192.42 was raised!

Many thanks to everyone who supported the sale by baking and buying cakes. A special thank you to Susan Hague (Lucy and Richard's mum) for the spooktacular cake that was raffled off and won by Michael!

Parent Questionnaires

Many thanks for prompt return of Parent Questionnaires. Many parents asked for diary dates even further in advance - so moving forward here are the dates until the end of the academic year so far...

2.12.16 - Toddler library 12.30pm Christingle Making with Mrs Slater

3.12.16 - FOBLS Quiz Night in the Village Hall

4.12.16 - Christingle Service at St. Leonard's Church

5.12.16 - Helen Day Collective Worship

7.12.16 - Whole school visit to Harrogate Theatre to see Dick Whittington

8.12.16 - Helen Bell Collective Worship

9.12.16 - Rehearsal for Christmas productions in the Village Hall

12.12.16 - Christmas Production performances at 1.30pm and 6pm plus raffles

13.12.16 - Christmas lunch in school

14.12.16 - Christmas parties in school, children may come in party clothes not school uniform 15.12.16 - FOBLS Christmas Disco 3.30pm - 5pm School closes at 3.30pm and re-opens on Wednesday 4^{th} January 2017.

A Growth Mindset quote...

'If it doesn't challenge you, it won't change you.'

What do you think?



21st October 2016 NEWSLETTER Burton Leonard Church of England (VC) Primary School

Email: <u>admin@burtonleonard.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>
Website: <u>www.burtonleonard.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>

Telephone: 01765 677412

